
Waterfront Building Redevelopment Project 04/19 Updates 

This is a dedicated ‘Project Updates’ section for the Waterfront Building Redevelopment Project (04/19).  

Regular updates regarding the progress of the project will be provided here.     

9/12/2022 

The Community Panel were provided with a Summary of the Panel 2 session on 1st December 2022, in 

readiness for the third in-person workshop. 

THE THIRD COMMUNITY PANEL SESSION WAS HELD WEDNESDAY 7TH DECEMBER 2022 

During this workshop, SLRS presented their feedback on the preliminary ideas and options and the 

Community Panel: 

• Dived deep into each option and considered how they needed to be refined  

• In groups, panel members consolidated their final three or four options 

• A panel discussion consolidated the final options, which will now move to concept design and 

costing  

Session 4 takes place on Wednesday 18th January 2023 and will focus on the Community Panel further 

refining the options, upon reviewing concept designs and costings for each option. The panel will review 

detailed financial models including different funding options to present in readiness for the Q&A 

Session in February 2023.   

For all project enquiries, please email: communications@sanctuarylakes.com.au.  
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